

William Booth Founder

André Cox General

William A. Bamford III Territorial Commander

Stephen Banfield Divisional Commander

November 22, 2016

ADVISORY BOARD

Sved Ahmed Jason E. Betz Christine Briganti Craig Brown Angela B. Case Bobby L. Cummings Joseph DiPinto Davona Foreman Martin P. Hageman Thomas E. Hanson, Jr. Michael J. Hare James Harker, Esq. Ted F. Januszka Claire F. McElwee James C. Miller James M. O'Hara, Jr. James R. Selsor, Jr. Harvey C. Smith, Jr. John P. Stafford Amy Trojanowski Neil Weissman G. Stephen Williams Joseph L. Yacyshyn

WOMEN'S AUXILIARY

Nancy Sager

LIFE MEMBERS

Robert V.A. Harra, Jr. Thomas Herlihy III, Esq.

EMERITUS MEMBER

Eleanor Cain

Four Seasons M C Club

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your generous support of the work of The Salvation Army. Your gift in support assures our ability to share hope, charity, and love with those who are struggling. This year, your gift is a true blessing to our efforts and we are grateful for your presence and partnership in our community.

Thank you for your gift in the amount of \$

that we received on 11/15/2016.

You may use this letter for tax purposes along with your own records of your donation. By signing this letter, I certify that this gift has been received from you, the donor; The Salvation Army is tax exempt under Section 501(c) (3) of the IRS Code, and is published in the IRS Cumulative List of Organizations described in Section 170(c) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1954 as amended, and that this institution has full-time paid professional management. The Salvation Army received your donation and has not provided goods or services to you in return.

God bless you.

Sincerely yours,

Major Paul Cain

Delaware State Coordinator

PEC/jal

